
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 20, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Emily Haseltine 

4916 North 35th Street 

Arlington, Virginia 22207 

 

Dear Mrs. Haseltine: 

 

In connection with our recent conversation about the Kennedy assassination and your late husband’s 
work with the Washington Post, I am enclosing a copy of our legislation and some explanatory 

material. 

 

As I mentioned, we are interested in any relevant information or records you might have.  Someone 

from our staff will contact you in the near future.  In the meantime, please feel free to call me at ext. 

258 should you have any questions or comments about this material. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David R. Montague 

Senior Investigator 

 

Enclosures 


